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Comments: Beth- Here is the complete comment from Sally LeClerc

 

Beth,

 

Please see Sally LeClerc's complete comment to the Grass Valley Project in email below.

 

Please attach it to the photos I sent you earlier.

 

Thank you,

 

Dev Kopp

 

 

 

Sally, 

 

Your comment below and photos you sent earlier have been submitted to the Project Leader Beth Waterston

(formerly Beth Stewart).

 

Thank you for contacting us and submitting them.

 

Sincerely,

 

Dev Kopp

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Deveree Kopp 

Botanist

 

 

Forest Service 

 

San Bernardino National Forest 

 

Mountaintop Ranger District

 

 

p: 909-382-2831 

f: 909-866-2867 

 <mailto:dkopp@fs.fed.us> dkopp@fs.fed.us

 



 

Big Bear Ranger Station 

 

41374 North Shore Drive, Highway 38 

Fawnskin, CA 92333

 

 

 <http://www.fs.fed.us> www.fs.fed.us 

 <https://twitter.com/forestservice>   <http://facebook.com/USDA>  

 

 

Caring for the land and serving people

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Sally LeClerc [mailto:sallyleclerc@gmail.com] 

Sent: Friday, May 15, 2015 11:59 AM

To: Kopp, Deveree -FS

Subject: Fwd:

 

 

 

Dear Dev, I shall send the pictures separately. Many thanks, Sally LeClerc

 

 

 

-

 

From: Sally LeClerc <sallyleclerc@gmail.com>

Date: May 14, 2015 at 1:52:56 PM PDT

To: "comments_pacific-southwest_san_bernardino_mountaintop@fs.fed.us" <comments_pacific-

southwest_san_bernardino_mountaintop@fs.fed.us>

Subject: Grass Valley Restoration Project

 

Dear Ms Stewart:

My husband, Robert, and I own a cabin at 484 Brentwood Dr. , Lake Arrowhead. During the 2007 fire, we learned

the firefighters had marked our home as burned. 

By the grace of God, it did not burn. Only the windows got scorched. However, there was considerable

devastation to the forest, our backyard. Many trees just feet from our foundation, burned. Numerous trees fell and

are still on the mountain side. 

We have cleared some of the debris, but the huge trees that burned and those the firefighters chopped down

remain. 

We had Forest Care's service last year. However, they were not authorized to remove the national forest trees. 



We would enthusiastically appreciate any assistance we could receive to remove these trees. We feel they are

kindling for future fires. 

Unfortunately, these pictures just don't show the extent of the fire's destruction. 

Thank you for your concern. 

Robert and Sally LeClerc

15519 Lodosa Dr. Whittier, CA 90605

(562) 698-3026 <tel:%28562%29%20698-3026> 

sallyleclerc@gmail.com

 

 

 

 

 

 


